Fritz,

Did you hear about the “Tolend Landfill Overlay District”? Eric has the text of it. It prohibits wells in the
area contaminated by the Tolend landfill.

Notice that it was deemed within the authority of the Selectmen to adopt this (in 1992) as a temporary
measure because it related to a health hazard.

| don’t know how long “temporary” is. Since it was unknown during my tenure on the PB it wasn’t very
effective then!

Perhaps this should go on your to-do list for adoption as part of the ZO at a subsequent Town Meeting.

Enjoy
Bob



